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COVID Protocols
Parent Summary

Risk assessments and health and safety protocols remain focussed on the key elements that will help us reduce the risk of the spread of the virus. As a staff, we have worked on the current government guidance and I would like to summarise the key aspects to this below.
· No distancing is required between children in Primary schools.
· Two metre distancing will remain wherever possible between staff and between staff and children (P3-7) ELC and P1/2 can operate as normal.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Children do not require face coverings. Staff are required to wear coverings if they cannot keep a two metre distance (P3-7 only) For ELC and P1/2, this does not apply.  If children or staff wish to wear a face covering or visor, then they are allowed to do so. 
· Pupils should be dropped off and collected at the school gate and parents should not enter the school grounds. Staff will come out and collect out our Pre 5 children. Parents should adhere to the 2m distancing rule when waiting outside.
· There will be an increased emphasis on hand hygiene and both children and staff will be washing hands at regular intervals throughout the day. I would also ask you to continue to encourage this at home so it becomes ‘second nature’.
· Sharing of equipment will be minimised and pupils will have their own stationery that will be kept in school for their own use. I would also ask that you do not send in items from home such as toys, stationery etc.
· We will be increasing our time outdoors (weather permitting!)
· The school will be undertaking enhanced cleaning daily and spot cleans will take place during the day including regular cleaning of surfaces.
· If you are using public transport to travel to school, ie. Buses, children will be required to wear a face mask. Due to our unique setting, taking the bus cannot be avoided, however, I would recommend, that you walk or use your own transport of possible.
· At this time, we must remain and be even more vigilant for symptoms of COVID-19 as is has not gone away. If your child develops any symptoms (high temperature, new continuous cough, loss or change in sense of smell of taste) or who has had contact with a family/community member with symptoms, they should not attend/will be sent home to be tested. 
They should remain at home and everyone in the household should self-isolate until they receive their test results. If negative, everyone can stop isolating and return to school. If positive, the person must isolate for 10 days and those in the household for 14 days.
· If a child is required to be sent home as a result of symptoms, the parent will be contacted immediately and the child will be looked after in a separate room/outside while we wait for an adult to collect.  
· In addition to these points, please give careful consideration to sending your child in if they are unwell for any other reason. We must be able to reduce all risk during this time and would like to avoid any incidents where we have to send your child home and cause undue stress. If you are in doubt, please contact the school.
COVID-19 TEST (Islay and Jura Protocol)
Main symptoms:  New Continuous Cough/Fever or High temperature/a change in/or loss of taste or smell
Contact:
Bowmore Hospital   01496 305 308
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